PARENTING MATTERS

Brought to you by the Douglas County Parenting Coalition

NEW YEAR 2014

WWW.DCPARENTING.ORG

Top stories in this newsletter



The Boy Who Walked An ode to early Intervention Read Now



Illustrating Children's Writing Read Now



School Avoidance Part 2 Read Now



Music: A Fact Of Life Read Now

Post Your Events



DCPC is always happy to promote nonprofit community events of interest to parents and families. Check out the events Marquee on our home page, then click on the "Post Event" button. Priority is given to free events but we love featuring programs that are low in cost or that offer scholarships, financial aid, or subsidies.

Now Accepting Board Applications



Many of you in the Highlands Ranch area will know Norma Kovacs. She was a longtime advocate and articulate voice for kids, especially those with special needs. These are some big shoes to fill but we are going to give it a shot. If you can donate about six hours a month and would like to apply for a board seat, click here. Parents, practitioners, and others are welcome. The most important qualification is a commitment to making life better for families in Douglas County. Colorado.

Parenting Road Show



The owl is ready to hit the road. The Douglas County Parenting Coalition will once again be bringing resources, education, information, and freebies to a Douglas County Community near you. Watch for us at fairs, farmer's markets, and other venues where families gather. Stay tuned for The Parent Hood radio show coming in 2014.

This Issue Made Possible By



Douglas County Parenting Coalition









You are receiving this mail because of your relationship with DCPC or because you have expressed an interest in the welfare of Colorado families. If you no longer wish to receive mail, <u>unsubscribe</u>.